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15th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

END OF TERM EVENTS 2022 

 

Below are details about the end of term events that are happening at school – there may be a 

couple more to add (some of the Year 6 events are missing!), but this is what we know for sure. 

Most of the dates were given at the beginning of the year but not the timings or details.  

 

New Entrants Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Tuesday 21st June 2022 – 2pm 

New reception parents and their children meet to get to know each other. Details are on the 

invitation. 

 

Sports Day – Thursday 23rd June 2022 – 1-3pm (approximately) 

The children will be doing some team activities in the morning in their classes. After lunch will be 

track and field events which parents are welcome to come and watch. You will need to bring 

your own chair or blanket. Siblings and other family members are also welcome. 

Children should come to school in their PE kit (navy shorts/skort and yellow t-shirt with trainers. They 

will need suncream applied and to bring in their hat and water bottle. 

There will be ice creams and lollies for sale by the Year 6 team at the END of the event.  

 

Year 6’s Got Talent – 24th June – 6pm 

Talent show starring Year 6 watched by their parents.  

 

New entrants’ taster afternoons – 30th June and 7th July 

Full details in start pack. 

 

Transition afternoon for all children – 7th July 

Children will spend the afternoon in their new classrooms with their new teacher. You will receive a 

letter with information about the class and a link to a form which enables you to share information 

about your child with their new teacher.  

 

Open Classroom/Meet the teacher – 13th July 3:15 – 4:30pm 

Children’s books are not all coming home at the end of term as we are passing them up to the 

next class to help with progression and transition but also to reduce the waste created by starting 

a new book in every subject each year. Because of this you are invited into your child’s classroom 

to look at their work. The timings for this are 3:15 – 4:00pm.  

Between 4:00 – 4:30pm, your child’s new teacher will be in their classroom for you to pop in and 

say hello and see their room if you wish. 

The choir and strings group would like to present some of their music to their parents (and anyone 

else who would like to come!) before you go and look at books (about 2:45pm). 
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Year 6 Treat outing – 15th July 

Year 6 out of school for their leavers treat. 

 

FOWPS Disco – 15th July  

More details to follow from FOWPS but timings are likely to be similar to last time.  

 

End of year reports sent home – 15th July 

This will include information about your child’s attainment, progress and attendance for the past 

year. If your child has carried out any statutory testing or assessments, it will also include the results 

of these.  

If you have any queries or questions about your child’s report, please dojo or email your class 

teacher to arrange a phone call or meeting. 

 

Year 6 production to parents and award presentation – 6pm 

Year 6 perform their musical production to their parents and end of year awards are presented. 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service – Thursday 21st July – 10:00am 

Year 6 parents are invited to join us for this service. The whole school will walk to and from the 

church with their classes so drop off and pick up will be at school the same as normal. 

Year 6 will also be having their leavers’ party in the evening. 

 

Last day of term – Thursday 21st July 

The last day of term was changed to 21st July (from 22nd July) as we were given an extra day’s 

holiday to make up for the extra jubilee bank holiday being in half term.  
 

*  *  *  *  * 

I hope that this information is helpful. If there are changes that need to be made (because of 

weather, pandemics, plagues of locust!) we will pop those on dojo. I’m sure there will also be 

other events for individual classes which your teachers will let you know about. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you in school for these events to celebrate the fantastic 

achievements of the year. The first full school year in three years! Just getting to the end will be an 

achievement in itself. 

 

Thank you for all you do to support the school. 

 
Miss Debbie Johnson 

Headteacher 
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